
 

 

Insolvency proceedings have been successfully completed 

 

The restructuring of Hagedorn AG and therefore the whole Hagedorn-Group has 

been completed through an insolvency plan.  

All legal entities of Hagedorn enterprise could be preserved legally and economically. 

  

The insolvency proceedings were finalized by the end of September 30th, 2017. 

All legal entities of Hagedorn enterprise are continued to full extend subsequent to the 

termination of the insolvency proceedings.  


